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Rep. Mike Hill: Red Flag Laws & Right to Life Bill
Rep. Mike Hill of Florida talked with Dr.
Duke Pesta regarding a couple of hot topics
concerning today’s culture. The first topic
being gun control and red flag laws, Rep.
Hill expressed his concern for the law,
deeming parts of it unconstitutional, but
praised other aspects of it. The second topic
involved Hill’s bill he’s working on – a right
to life bill. He mentioned that he was coming
at it from a different angle than what most
lawmakers have tried in the past.
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Discover a refreshing blend of time-honored values, principles and insightful
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